
BUILDING PROJECT UPDATE 
--July 26, 2013-- 

Donations towards the current outdoor work are greatly needed.  Please consider a gift towards the new 

welcoming plaza, stairs and sidewalks, door canopies, blacktop drive, and painting work. 

Your name_______________________________________ Amount of Gift $_____________ Check___ Credit Card___ 

For credit card donations, select Card Type: Master Card_____ Visa_____ Discover_____ 

Name on Card_____________________________________ Card Number _______________________________________________  

Expiration Date______________________________ Billing Address _____________________________________________  

Email Address________________________________  _____________________________________________  

 

Phase 1, which included important additions to our complex as well as indoor remodeling, began in June 2012 

and came to a completion in May 2013.  Included in this phase were:  

 New Multipurpose Room New Hospitality Room Expanded Gift Shop New Garage 

 Remodeled Entrance Foyer Increased Kitchen Storage Two Handicap Restroom Facilities 
 

During June and July of this year we have moved ahead with  
exterior improvements and additions which include: 

� Main entrance stairs, as 

well as new handicap 

accessible sidewalks - all 

of colored and stamped 

concrete 

� A plaza area for outdoor 

guest conversation and 

better traffic flow 

� Painting of our entire building 

complex 

� Portico canopies over entrance 

doors 

� Blacktop driveway along our 

pavilion and up to our new 

garage 


